







Colorado Chapter, Inc. of the International Code Council
Post Office Box 961, Arvada Colorado 80001
www.coloradochaptericc.org

Colorado Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials P O Box 743 East Lake CO 90614

Fire Marshal's Association of Colorado 1000 Englewood Parkway, Englewood CO 80110 www.co-fmac.org

Colorado Association of Permit Technicians
601 16<sup>th</sup> Street #C-PMB 239
Golden CO 80401
www.cocapt.com

March 25, 2009

## **PRESIDENTS**

Colorado Chapter ICC STEPHEN KANIPE City of Aspen 970-429-2766

Colorado Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials SAM DARDANO JR City of Boulder 303-441-4283

Fire Marshal's Association of Colorado ROB GEISLINGER Parker-South Metro Fire Authority 720-274-3704

Colorado Association of Permit Technicians ANN FREIBERG City of Commerce City 303-289-3725 Mr. Adolf Zubia, President International Code Council 500 New Jersey Ave NW Washington DC

Dear President Zubia:

We have listened with great interest to the concerns expressed by some of the membership of the International Code Council regarding actions or perceived actions and inactions made by the leadership of the ICC. We understand the devastating state of the economy being felt nationwide. We are all faced with tough decisions as managers of departments or divisions of local government being confronted with this historic recession.

It is our opinion that the ICC is taking the proper steps to ensure that a healthy, membership focused organization can continue to provide the services and programs to the membership now and in the future. Your actions are, in our estimation, necessary to survive in this changing economy. Thanks for being responsive and keeping the members first.

That being said we look forward to adopting and administering the 2009 International Codes and appreciate the support ICC offers in companion publications, training and educational opportunities. The International Code Council Chapters of Colorado are also active in the code change process and find the entire ICC staff available and responsive to our inquiries. As council members we will continue to support the ICC in any way we can to help ensure the economic viability and success of what we consider to be "our organization".

Sincerely,

Stephen Kanipe

CCICC

Sam Dardano Ji

CAPMO

Rob Geislinge

FMAC

Ann Freiberg

CAPT